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Dear all players,


At a recent meeting of the Devon County Badminton Association (DCBA), a proposal was put forward that the DCBA assist coaches with the financial cost of level 2 training.


This was agreed unanimously by the DCBA committee and a figure of £75 was agreed upon. 


The funding will only be awarded to those who complete and pass the course. Applications to the treasurer, Sue Preece (address at the top of the letterhead). Please can you provide evidence that you have completed the course.






Kind Regards,







Bob Cross (Chair DCBA)
